
TO:                  Members of the Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel 
(HITSP) Board - FOR ACTION 

Members of the Healthcare Information Technology Standards Panel 
(HITSP) Panel - FOR INFORMATION 

 
FROM:            Michelle Maas Deane 
                        HITSP Secretariat 
                        American National Standards Institute 
  
RE:                  CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 2, 2008 HITSP BOARD 

TELECONFERENCE 

  
Dear Colleagues: 
  
The HITSP Chairman and the HITSP Board have agreed that the December 2, 2008 
HITSP Board teleconference be cancelled.  Please change your calendars accordingly. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this message, please contact 
me at mmaasdeane@ansi.org.   
  
Best regards, 
  
Michelle Maas Deane 
 


